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Given that the faculty has decided against the cross-listing of courses in general, the Curriculum Committee is 

likely to approve exceptions only for courses that meet most or all of the following criteria: 

 

1. Both departments have already approved the proposal. 

 

2. There is sufficient difference between the two subject areas. CC is unlikely to approve cross-listing requests 

between an interdisciplinary program and a department that is normally home to any courses in that program. 

 

3. There is a case to be made that there is a distinct benefit to students to have the course listed with a particular 

department. A “distinct benefit” might include, but is not limited to, attendency of graduate or professional 

schools to prefer students who have certain types of courses listed on their transcripts. 

 

4. The course is team-taught by faculty members from different departments 
 


